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REF: GED/KL 
 
18 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Year 11 Mock Examination Results and Revision Event 
 
 

With a mere 18 school weeks until the GCSE exams start it is vital 
that all students are fully prepared and supported in this final run up 
to this critical period. 
 
To help us best support your child we ask that you attend an event 
on Tuesday 30 November.  Tickets for this event must be booked 
through Eventbrite. There are three times to choose from and the 
event will last 75 minutes.  
 

 
 

Tickets are free but must be booked before noon on Monday 29 

November on Eventbrite using this link: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-11-student-parent-mock-

results-and-revision-event-tickets-212383704377 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-11-student-parent-mock-results-and-revision-event-tickets-212383704377
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/year-11-student-parent-mock-results-and-revision-event-tickets-212383704377
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During the event, students will receive their Mock exam grades along 
with question level analysis from each exam.   
 
In addition, there will be: 
 

• workshops where all attending will receive tips on how the question 
level analysis can be best used to support the students;  

• workshops where specific revision techniques will be explored; 

• exclusive revision guides and materials will be distributed during 
the event; 

• each session culminates with a careers workshop from a number 
of local providers along with a free fish and chip supper. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate 
to contact Miss Clydesdale – Academy Lead for Year 11 Intervention. 
K.Clydesdale@ndacademy.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing 
you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr George Dawson 

Assistant Principal 
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